
The Sport of Kinds Foundation will be hosting the  

“2015 Mongoose Cup Race” 

On 

Saturday,  April 18, 2015 

7:30 AM - 4:30 PM 

 

Approximately 150 stand up paddle boards will be  

participating and launching from Baby Beach.  

 

Please use caution in the areas of the participants.  Please see  

revised race course. 

 

For more information about this event, please  

contact Barrett Tester at barrett.tester@gmail.com  

or (714) 366-4848. 

 
 

BOATER ADVISORY 
Weekend Event 
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